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April 3, 2017 

Ms. Karen Pagano 

Food Services Director 
Beacon City School District 

10 Education Drive 
Beacon, New York 112508 

Dear Ms. Pagano, 

Congratulations! On behalf of the Dutchess County Board of Health, I am very pleased to 

inform you that you have been selected to receive a 2017 Public Health Partnership Award. 

The Public Health Partnership Award is given each year during Public Health Week to an 
individual and/or agency performing essential public health services in recognition for their 

contributions to the health of the community. 

We would like to present an award to you at the Monday, May 8, 2017 meeting of the Durtchess 
County Legislature, 22 Market Street, Poughkeepsie, NY 12601, 6th floor, at 7:00pm. Please 

plan to arrive 15 minutes prior to prepare for the presentation. 

Please contact Eileen Duncan at (845) 486-3432 to confirm your attendance. 

Sincerely, 

Lcbsang T. Lhungay, MD 
President 

cc: Board of Health Members 

Margaret Hirst, LCSW, Acting Commissioner, Department of Behavioral & Community Health 
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